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Weekend Events 

Saturday 

9 – 10 a.m. - Easy Yoga at the adult 

beach.  Breathe, stretch, rejuvenate.  

Bring a towel and/or mat and wear 

comfortable clothes.  

 

10 a.m. – Kids Craft at the rec hall 

Kids come to the table outside the rec 

hall to make a sculpture to take home. 

 

8 p.m. – Still Kickin’ With Big City 

Horns  Come out to the gazebo to 

listen and dance to a big music sound 

with lots of horns.  One of our own, 

Betsy Gadbois, will sing lead vocals.  

Please remember to follow social 

distancing guidelines.  

 

Sunday 

10 a.m. – Prayer Service at the adult 

beach.  Bring along a family member 

of friend and bring your own chair and 

umbrella.  All are welcome to share 

thoughts and prayers.  One topic this 

week will be:  Comeraderie 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 22, 8:30 a.m. - Laurel Lock 

Golf Outing at Chanticlair 

Sign up on the clipboard at the office. 

 

 

Music At The Point 
Many thanks to “the point people” for 

sponsoring the musical duo of Lewis 

and Clark at the point last Friday 

night.  There was a great turnout of 

campers who love music and the 

mellow sounds of acoustic guitars 

made for a magical, memorable 

evening.  

 

 

Mr. Magic 
Several dozen kids and adults enjoyed 

another interactive magic show last 

Saturday at the gazebo.  Mr. Magic’s 

style is to provide entertainment for 

both kids and their parents, involve the 

kids and provide some giveaways as 

well.   

 

 

 

A Reminder 

To Social Distance 
We have all been very fortunate to 

have a slice of normalcy here at Laurel 

Lock Campground throughout the 

Covid-19 pandemic.  Connecticut had 

been a hot spot, but through proper 

guidance by the state and diligence in 

adhering to those guidelines, we have 

been able to keep the virus at bay.  

Please stay patient and diligent in 

complying with current guidelines 

regarding masks and spatial distancing 

so we can continue to be virus free 

here at camp and our home 

communities.  

 

 

Electric Invoices For July 
Electric invoices for July are in the 

office this weekend.  Please inquire at 

the office during the weekend for your 

bill.  Invoices not picked up will be 

mailed to campers at their homes on 

Monday.  

 

 

Frontier Invoices 
If you have an internet account with 

Frontier, you may have an invoice 

waiting for your in our office.  Please 

inquire at the office so we may get 

your mail for you.  

 

 

Trailer Break Light Cover 
The camp office has a boat trailer 

break light cover that was found at the 

boat launch following the storm.   

 
860-859-1424 

 

Monthly Payments 
Those campers who would like to pay 

monthly payments, starting November 

1st, for their 2021 campsite must sign 

up in the camp office.  Your winter 

storage, electric bills and any 

outstanding invoices must be paid 

separately in advance of starting the 

monthly payment plan.  Ask in the 

camp office about adjusting your 

payment plan.  If you were on the 

monthly payment plan last year, you 

must again sign up this year, or we 

will assume you now wish to make the 

regular three payments in February, 

April and June. 

 

 

Manditory Golf Cart  

Numbering  
As a reminder, all golf carts need to be 

numbered with your campsite number.  

In the past we have required 3” 

numbers but going forward we require 

4” numbers.  Two sets of 4” numbers 

are to be placed either on the front and 

back or both sides.  This rule is for 

every cart no matter how distinctive 

your cart looks.   Any cart not 

numbered by Labor Day weekend, 

will need to be removed from the 

property, or numbered by LLPM staff 

and billed to the camper.  

 

 

Swimming Within Buoy Lines 
Parents please remind your children to 

stay within the swimming area buoy 

lines.  This pertains to all swimmers 

even when they have a float of any 

kind.   

 

 

Campsite Move Requests 
Any seasonal camper who would like 

to request a move to another campsite, 

please let the office know now before 

we allocate sites to new campers 

coming in for 2021.   

 

 

Gardner Lake Water 

Temperature 78° 

 


